April 5, 2010

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:00pm, with the following members present: Commission Members Matt Hull and Richard Walton and Town Administrator Bishop.

Minutes from March 1, 2010 were read but not approved because no quorum was present.

Treasurer's report was as follows: \$12,111.70.

Mayor Hull noted that the proposed Water Budget for the Bond Counsel had been discussed at the Council meeting. He also noted that since Water Commissioner Barry Levey was not present, it would be difficult to discuss the state of the Water Infrastructure upgrade.

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:05pm.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator